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February 11, 2015 
 
 
 
The Honorable Mayor Dan Devine  
and Members of the Common Council 
7525 West Greenfield Avenue 
West Allis, WI 53214 

 
 
 
 

Mayor Devine and Common Council Members: 
 
 
Attached are the Executive Safety Committee minutes from the meeting held on January 20, 2015.  
The committee met to review and discuss various topics, including a recommendation to implement an 
incentive for worker’s compensation CT and X-Ray claims.  (This is similar to the MRI incentive approved 
by the Council on August 5, 2014.) 
 
 
If you have any questions or would like further information, please contact me.   I will also be available 
at the February 17, 2015 Common Council/Administration and Finance Committee Recess meetings.   
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Rebecca N. Grill 
City Administrator 
 
 
Attachment 
 
cc:  Executive Safety Committee Members 
 Linda Huske 
 
 
 


